
, 9 Kovember 1972 

Mr Beb Katz 
i183 Prospect Sgreet 
Cambridge, i.ass. C2139 - 

Lear Mr Katz, 

Please excuse my delay in replying to your recent undated 

letter (postmarked 26 October 1972). 

I have ceased to be active in the Dallas asshnkbhthinn 

and have done no work in that field for some time. I have 

also been quite ill for a good part of this year. I am 

sorry that I cannot be of help to you and I would be 

glad if you would omit any references to me in the 

article you are preparing. 

Yours sincerely,


